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10th November, 1928.
W. D. Lawrence, Saq., B.Sc., 
561, Barnsoliff Avenue,
Hotre Dame de Grace, Montreal.

My dear Mr. Lawrence,

So many thanks for your kind letter.
It was a great privilege to me to be able 

to put in a good word for one who has been the beet of 
friends and the nicest of cooperators in my University

I fee 1 much more indebted to you than jperhapsendeavours.
you realize.

With every good wish for your future and
kindest regards believe me

Very cordially yours,

^ing Vri^cipal.Ac


